APT – English Legal Terminology – Prof. Robert Turk
NOTICE for students planning to write the Public Law Test-kolokvij (22 June 2012)

ALL students planning to write the 22 June test-kolokvij 

MUST sign-up for that test ONLY by e-mail directly to Prof. Turk

NO later than Wednesday evening (20 June).
Because this test-kolokvij date is an special date that Prof. Turk has prepared now, before summer, especially for students writing the APT EXAM in September/October,

students should understand that results will likely not be known for this test until early in July.  (Now Prof. Turk is still in the process of grading written exams and preparing for oral exams from our recent written exam.)  So all students writing the test/kolokvij on 22 June should be aware of that, and not expect immediate results soon after that test; otherwise, they can wait until Fall, and write a test together with their exam, etc.

Students should sign-up for this test only if they will be prepared to write successfully, since tests count toward your final course grade.
As previously announced in earlier Notices, students will have an opportunity in the Fall to at least write a test together with their exam, if they have not written any Public Law test/kolokvij successfully by then.

Assignments can be delivered at your written exam in the Fall.
